
Dear sponsor of the Building Brighter Futures: Bursaries, Scholarships, and Awards, 

 

I am more than thrilled to be sending you this thank you letter. I would like to thank you for selecting me 

for this award. It is such a honour to receive this award, not only does it bring me pride but it also helps 

me to continue following my dreams and ambitions to do what I always wanted to do in life. I am 

attending the College of the North Atlantic, Ridge Road campus located in St. Johns, Newfoundland. I am 

completing my first year of Engineering and hope to go on and become a mechanical engineer. With this 

sponsorship it really helps me in my financial state as a student far away from home. It allows me to be 

able to continue my studying and learning comfortably without having the worries of paying rent, buying 

groceries and medication as I am a type 1 diabetic. With this sponsor I can finish schooling and have a 

job opportunity in the place I am more then proud to call home, Labrador. Not only will I have a job 

where I can stay close to home, but I can practice my indigenous culture doing all the things I love such 

as fishing, hunting and anything else I can get from this beautiful land I call home. I can not express how 

thankful I am for this opportunity; it means the world to me and my future. 

 

Thank you for your generous support, 

 

Corey Normore 


